
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE  
BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES MEETING 

March 13, 2020 
 
 
 
LIBRARY CLOSURE DUE TO COVID-19  
 
The Board of Library Trustees authorizes the executive director to extend pay to staff 
during emergency closing due to the Coronavirus, otherwise known as COVID-19, 
for the period of March 14 through March 29. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


